COUNCIL BUDGET WORKSHOP MINUTES AUGUST 18, 2020

BASTROP CITY COUNCIL
August 18, 2020

The Bastrop City Council met in a Budget Workshop on Tuesday, August 18, 2020, at 5:30 p.m.
at the Bastrop City Hall Council Chambers, located at 1311 Chestnut Street, Bastrop, Texas.
Members physically present were: Mayor Schroeder, Mayor Pro Tem Nelson and Council
Members Ennis, Rogers, and Peterson. Council Member Jackson was present via video.
Officers physically present were: City Manager, Paul A. Hofmann and City Secretary, Ann
Franklin.

CALL TO ORDER
At 5:30 p.m. Mayor Schroeder called the meeting to order with a quorum being present.

CITIZEN COMMENTS- NONE

WORK SESSION

2A.  Receive briefing on Community Support funding requests and staff recommendations
included in the FY 2020-2021 Proposed Budget.
Update was provided by City Manager, Paul A. Hofmann.

2B.  Receive briefing on Hotel Tax Fund funding requests and staff recommendations
included in the FY 2020-2021 Proposed Budget.
Update was provided by City Manager, Paul A. Hofmann.

2C.  Receive questions from Council regarding FY 2020-2021 Proposed Budget.
Update was provided by City Manager, Paul A. Hofmann.

2D. Discuss August 19, 2020 budget workshop to provide feedback to staff regarding
additional information needs on specific items, if needed.
The August 19, 2020, budget workshop was canceled.
ADJOURNMENT
Adjourned at 6:47 p.m. without objection.
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The Minutes were approved on August 25, 2020, by Mayor Pro Tem Nelson’s motion,
Council Member Ennis’ second. The motion was approved on a 5-0 vote.
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